
2 October 2015 

ISIN: GB00BCHWWB79 

 

CAP ENERGY PLC 

(“Cap Energy” or the “Company”) 

 

JP Jenkins Limited 

 

In accordance with Cap Energy’s announcement of 7 September 2015, the ordinary shares of 5p each 

in the Company (“Ordinary Shares”) will be withdrawn from trading on the ISDX Growth Market with 

effect from the close of business today, Friday, 2 October 2015.  

With effect from the opening of business on Monday, 5 October 2015, the Ordinary Shares will 

commence trading on J P Jenkins Limited’s matched bargain platform. 

The Company accepts responsibility for the contents of this announcement. 

 

For further information please contact:  

  

Cap Energy PLC  

20 Berkeley Square  

London W1J 6EQ  

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7491 9196  

Email: info@capenergyplc.com  

 

Peterhouse Corporate Finance Limited  

Mark Anwyl  

Duncan Vasey  

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7469 0930  

 


